

## Member of the European Parliament

Mr David Melding AM, Chair of the Constitutional and Legislative Affairs Committee, National Assembly for Wales

3rd May 2013

Dear Mr Melding,

Thank you very much for your letter dated 20 March 2013, regarding the Constitutional and Legislative Affairs Committee's consideration of the European Commission's proposal for a Directive on the Deployment of Alternative Fuels Infrastructure (COM(2013)0018).

I was pleased to receive the comments from your Committee on this proposal and I will share your Committee's views with my colleague Mr Peter van Dalen MEP who is the European Conservatives and Reformists Shadow Rapporteur following this proposal in the European Parliament's Transport and Tourism Committee.

Thank you for writing to me on this issue.

J. Kay Sinhine

Yours sincerely

Dr Kay Swinburne MEP for Wales

European Parliament Bât. Willy Brandt 04M083 60, rue Wiertz B-1047 Bruxelles Belgium Tel: +32 (0)228 37687 Fax: +32 (0)228 49687 European Parliament
Bât. Louise Weiss
T11061
1, avenue du Président Robert
Schuman
CS 91024
F-67070 Strasbourg
France
Fax: +33 (0)3 881 79687

Welsh Conservative Office Rhymney House 1-2 Copse Walk Cardiff Gate Business Park Cardiff CF23 8RB United Kingdom Tel: +44 (0)2920 540 895

www.kayswinburne.co.uk